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Comments: I strongly believe that protections for mature and old-growth forests as well as water quality and

species habitat, are critically important, and that any amendments that might weaken those values should not be

approved or implemented. The current Northwest Forest Plan includes strong commitments to tribes; because of

this beneficial fire use should be implemented, without being tied to increased logging.

 

The Northwest Forest Plan should be strengthened, not weakened. 

 


